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A message from the head.......  

 

I hope you all had an enjoyable Easter weekend and enjoyed the lovely 
weather. Care club have been enjoying the sun this week making dens 
and enjoying ice lollies! This week we had an email from Highfield 
Residential Home in Brickhill thanking us for the rainbow paintings the 
care club did for their residents. This was an idea had by Summer in Year 
2 who has links with the home and her and her mum organised for the 
children to paint a rainbow for each of the residents. It is lovely to see 
how much the residents enjoyed receiving the pictures – well done 
Summer!  

Also this week we say a huge CONGRATULATIONS to George Tabrett 
in Auriga class (Year 4). George is a very talented writer and entered a 
writing competition ran by the Evesham Festival of Words and we are 
delighted that he came in 1st place – well done George we are so proud 
of you! 

This week we say a sad farewell to Mrs Cowling, Eridanus teacher, who 
is leaving us today. We wish her every success in the future and thank 
her for her contribution to our teaching team. Miss Day will take over 
responsibility for Eridanus class from Monday. 

Have a nice weekend, 

Denise Burgess 

Headteacher 

Home Learning Packs – Summer 1 term 
If you are able to please come and collect your child’s home learning 
pack for next half term at the time allocated below next week as part of 
your daily exercise. Packs will be available from the community room 
door. There will be cones marking out 2 metres so if there are 
several people at the same time please queue by each cone 
ensuring you stay 2 metres apart. If you would like new reading books 
for your child, please bring back the old ones with you and place them in 
the box as you collect your pack and the teachers will be able to 
exchange them for new ones. The returned books will then be cleaned at 
a later date before re used. If you are unable to collect your pack, please 
email the enquiries email address before Thursday so we can make 
arrangements to deliver to you.  

 

Monday 20th April :            9 – 11am  Year 4             1 – 3pm    Year 2 

Tuesday 21st April :           9 – 11am  Year 1             1 – 3pm    Year 3 

Wednesday 22nd April :     9 – 11am  Year 6             1 – 3pm    Year 5       

Thursday 23rd April :         9 – 11am   Pre School    1 – 3pm Reception 

 

 

 

 



www.greatdenhamprimary.org.uk follow us on twitter  @GreatDenhamPS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 


